
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

Receive public testimony on the Public Hearing Draft Plan. 

 
Summary 

 
Staff presented the Staff Draft of the Glenmont Sector Plan on November 8, 2012 and December 20, 2012.  The 
Planning Board authorized staff to prepare and advertise the Public Hearing Draft of the Plan, including 
changes directed by the Board. The Planning Board scheduled a public hearing for February 14, 2013 in the 
auditorium at 8787 Georgia Avenue in Silver Spring. 
 
Following the public hearing, staff will summarize the testimony presented at the public hearing and conduct 
the first worksession with the Board on March 14, 2013. 
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Attachments 

 

 
MONTGOMERY COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

MCPB 
Item No.      
Date: 02-14-13 

Glenmont Sector Plan Public Hearing 

 
Michael Brown, Planner Coordinator, Area 2 Planning Division, Michael.Brown@montgomeryplanning.org, 301.495.4566 
 
Khalid Afzal, Master Planner Supervisor, Area 2 Planning Division, Khalid.Afzal@montgomeryplanning.org, 301.495.4650 
 
Glenn Kreger, Chief, Area 2 Planning Division, Glenn.Kreger@montgomeryplanning.org, 301.495.4653 
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